
FILE:  IJNDBA-E 

 

BRUNSWICK SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 
 

 

TO  Parents/Legal Guardians 

 

FROM: Superintendent of Schools 

 

DATE:  n/a 

 

RE:  Student Laptop Computer Home Use Permission Form 

            

 

The Brunswick School Board and School Department are pleased to offer laptop 

computer take-home privileges for students participating in the Maine Laptop Initiative. 

 

In order for the school department to extend take-home privileges to your child, it is 

necessary that you and your child complete the following four requirements: 

 

1. Review the Brunswick School Department policy (File IJNDBA) and regulations 

(File IJNDBA-R) on Laptop Computer Use.   

 

2. Attend an orientation session provided by your child’s school on the proper use of 

this valuable educational tool.   

 

3. Sign this permission form acknowledging a review of the policy and regulations. 

 

4. Return this signed document to the school.  

 

Your signature below signifies that you have attended the orientation session, have read, 

do understand and will act in accordance with the Brunswick School Department policy 

and regulations on Laptop Computer Use and accept the responsibilities associated with 

your child using a laptop computer at home. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this policy, please do not hesitate to contact your 

child’s teacher, the school principal or the school department’s technology supervisor at 

the superintendent of schools’ office. 

 

             _____________________________ 

(your printed name)     (student’s printed name) 

 

       _____________________________ 

(your signature)     (student’s signature) 

 

________________     ________________ 

(date)       (date) 

 

Effective:  9/2004 

 


